Special Council Meeting

Thursday, September 7, 2023

Attended by: Jim Hohenberger, Mike Sudholtz, Robert
Valle, Sherri Ramey, Jeff Hurtig and Scott Rohrs

This meeting was held due to the offset of the letters
on the West side of the Water Tower. Contractors was
concerned if they would have it repainted and the
letters redone to be centered, it would be noticeable.
They offered to add a picture/drawing to the North of
the letters to make is seem like it was done on
purpose. Mike Sudholtz made the motion to have the
painters to add the State of Ohio to the West side of
the water tower. Scott 2" the motion, Robert Valle yea,
Jim Hohenberger vyea.

Robert made the motion to adjourn.
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Sherri Ramey, Fistal
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Scott Rohrs, President of Council




